
Revision letter 

Respected Editor and the respected reviewers. I am much honored for your time that you have given to 

our article. With regards to the revision, the reviewers and the editors have asked to revise English 

language which was marked as Minor polishing.  

I have revised the English language with help of one of my colleagues who is a Native American and all 

the changes made are in red highlights. A revised version has been uploaded with the English Language 

revision certificate.  

Please do let me know if any further changes are required.  
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